
Preparing for Model United Nations 

 
 

The McKendree University 

Model United Nations Spring 

2013 Conference began on 

Tuesday, April 9 at 6 PM. 

Many intelligent high school 

students look forward to this 

exciting event. They gathered 

in various sections of 

McKendree University to 

discuss pressing real-world 

issues. As an International 

Press delegate, I was given 

the opportunity to ask a few 

delegates about what they had 

been doing to prepare for 

this event. 

 Triad High School has 

been very successful at this 

event in previous years. 

After speaking with a few of 

the delegates, they informed 

me that they have been 

practicing for this 

conference since January and 

they actually have a Model UN 

class for homeroom each day. 

They use current event issues 

and look at them through the 

eyes of the committee. 

 To make this conference 

successful, organizers of the 

event, advisors and delegates 

all put in a lot of work. 

Each participant plays an 

integral part in making this 

event happen. I look forward 

to seeing what these future 

world-changers accomplish. 

 

By: Third Committee Reporter 


